
VILLAGE OF STOCKHOLM, WISCONSIN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on the 13th day of May, 2025, at 5:00 p.m., the 

Village of Stockholm Plan Commission will hold a public hearing at the Stockholm Village 

Hall, located at N2040 Spring Street in the Village of Stockholm, Pepin County, WI 54769, 

to consider public input on the proposed Conditional Use Permit request by Rand and Kim 

Kirmeier, for a Small Scale Event Space, for property located at W11976 Highway 35, 

Stockholm, WI 54769, zoned A-1 Agriculture. All persons interested are invited to said 

public hearing and to be heard. For questions regarding the proposed application, please 

contact the Village Clerk at: Clerk@villageofstockholm.org. 

 

Dated this 21st day of April, 2025 

 

Nancy Wolfe 

Stockholm Village Clerk/Treasurer 

 

Publication Dates: April 24 & May 1, 2025 
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